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Dear Imre,
29, September, 2019

With this letter we want to express our gratitude' for your role within the European Forum for
Primary Care (EFPC)in the previous years.
The EFPCwants to acknowledge your work for the Advisory Board.

_______ tb.e~cLeJarlal..1~aJlby- Mr. Died...erik...Aarendonkhas felt much sUJlPPIt1hr.Q.ugb.Q.~y_ears., _

On behalf of the full Executive Board, I want to thank you and wish you many more interesting years
within the EFPCassociation as a member.

Yours sincerely,

Prof Sally KendalI
Chairman European Forum for Primary Care
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